
 

 
NOVEMBER 2022 NEWSLETTER 

 

ACTIVITIES 
 

Our October 9 picnic at Mead Botanical Garden was quite successful as this event combined our 

monthly picnic/pétanque with a Halloween celebration. 
 

Almost seventy adults and children participated in this event, with some kids wearing beautiful 

Halloween costumes. After a copious potluck lunch, two kinds of activities took place: 
 

 Two four-player teams were formed and contested three pétanque matches, 

 Our teachers animated several craft tables and games. The kids had a lot of fun. 
 

Several photos of this event are posted on our Facebook page. 
 

The next event at Mead Botanical Garden will be our standard monthly picnic/pétanque, and it will 

take place on Sunday, November 13, starting with a potluck lunch at 12:30 pm.  
 

In our October newsletter, we mentioned that AFGO had started a new program for young children 

(4-11 years of age), called Saturday Activities. Each Saturday, from 9:00 am to 11:00 am, a dozen 

kids have fun playing on various themes (Seasons, Chocolate, etc..), varying each Saturday, while 

learning French at the same time. As mentioned before, should you need more details, please 

contact Marie or Kenza at activities.afgo@gmail.com. 
 

We are pleased to announce that on Saturday, November 19, we will hold a “Wine and Cheese” 

party in our office. Within a few days you will receive an e-mail with all the details regarding this 

projected event. 
 

There will be no movie night at AFGO in November. This event is postponed until Saturday, 

December 3. 
 

A new season of “Discover France and its Culture” will start in November. Muriel will send you the 

details. 

 

OTHER NEWS 
 

As mentioned in our previous newsletter, the Annual Meeting of our association took place on 

October 29. All the members registered as of June 30, 2022, received a report about AFGO 

activities, as well as details about the 2021-2022 fiscal year financial results. Some of the members 

participated in an online meeting. A new board of directors was elected for one year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


